
 
      3548 Palladian Circle 
      Deerfield Beach, FL   33442 
      954-481-2739 
 
      August 11, 2005 
 
 
Clerk, Florida Supreme Court 
500 South Duval Street 
Tallahassee, FL   32399-1927 
 
Re: Petition to Limit Medical Malpractice Contingency Fees 
 Case No. SC05-1150 
 
Dear Sir: 
 
I wish to give you my opinion on the Grimes’ petition in regards to Rules Regulating The 
Florida Bar.  
 
I believe the Grimes’ petition misinterprets the provisions of Amendment 3 and will 
ultimately limit a claimant’s rights with respect to damages in medical malpractice cases. 
 
I think it is wrong for the court to tell me how much I can pay an attorney for services I 
contract for and should the court limit us in this field, what will be next? 
 
Should the Supreme Court feel that this is a legitimate petition, I think the public would 
be best served by litigating the matter so that all parties can be heard which is the basis of 
our constitution. 
 
Thank you for your time and consideration. 
 
Very truly yours, 
 
 
Donna M. Burroughs 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
RE:  Mandatory Submission of Electronic Copies of Documents 
 
  Fla. Admin Order No. AOSC04-84 (Sept. 13, 2004) 
 
   
  I HEREBY CERTIFY that, in compliance with the above captioned Order,  
 
a true and correct copy of my foregoing comments was mailed to John Harkness,  
 
General Counsel, The Florida Bar, 651 East Jefferson Street, Tallahassee, FL, 32399-
2300 
 
and Stephen H. Grimes, counsel for Petitioners, Post Office Box 810, Tallahassee, FL,  
 
32302-0810, this 31st day of October, 2005.  
 
     
      ____________________________________ 
      Donna M. Burroughs 
 
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 


